
 

 

22 June 2016  

 

Cake sale time… 

Grade 4L is hosting the last cake sale for the term 

TOMORROW!! Grade1 – 7, please bring your spare change 

and enjoy the delicious dishes. As there is no tuck or 

hotdogs on Friday (break-up day), consider this your yummy alternative! 

 

 

Time for PJ’s, slippers and all things cuddly!… 

Instead of our regular civvies day, we are celebrating break 

up day in our ‘jammies on Friday. So slide into your leopard-

print one-zees, and make a sleepy splash! As per tradition, 

the “fine” for wearing civvies is R5. The R5’s we collect go 

directly towards our Grade 7 farewell fund. R5’s can be paid 

to class teachers. 

 

 

Mickey Mouse bookbags… 

If you have not returned your bookbag, please do so tomorrow. We would like to have a 

full-house before we go into the school holidays. New bags will be given out in the first 

week of next term.   

 

Healthy intake… 

We have been blessed with a strong and healthy 

new intake of pupils for 2017. Sadly, we have to 

turn a lot of families away, even if their children 

pass the entrance exam. Please let us know this week if you are planning to move or 

change schools at the end of this year. If you only give us notice at the end of the 

year, it is grossly unfair to our waiting-list families who are begging us for information 

on their enrolment status. Unless we hear otherwise, we are assuming that all of our 

current Grade RR-6 pupils are returning next year. No additional enrolment fees or 

enrolment forms are required, and updates or changes in our school policies are 

available on our website.   

 

Winter break… 

Have a super holiday! School closes at 10h00 on Friday. Our Mickey Mouse 

pupils are in for a glorious paper snowball fight on the last day. School 

reopens on Monday the 18th of July, and After Care runs as per normal 

during the holidays. Hope you enjoy a warm break with your kids.  

 

 

 



Please claim me! 

As this term draws to a close, we bundle up our lost 

property to send off to charities or the school swap 

shop. Property with names on is given back, but un-

named items will be gone by the end of the week. If 

you have lost clothing, shoes or lunchboxes, please 

claim your items by Friday.  

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 

 

 

Classifieds… (Cost of advertising R50 per newsletter edition) 

 Liz's Shuttle Services- Transport services where customer centricity is 

the driving factor. Contact Liz on  079 029 8047 also on WhatsApp and 

email lizanda.joshua@gmail.com 

 

 

mailto:lizanda.joshua@gmail.com

